
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Please vote yes on SB 104. We are a short term rental family in Amherst Township on four acres. 
Our guests enjoy the country feel of our guest home, with all of the convenient accessibility to 
local attractions such as Cedar Point, fishing tournaments on Lake Erie, Downtown Cleveland 
events and everything in between. 

  

 This additional income helps our family to pay for real estate taxes, insurance and repairs or 
maintenance of the property. In addition it helps our family operate properly with the increase of 
cost of living we need this income to survive.  

  

 We also are a cancer family, our youngest son was diagnosed at four months old with pediatric 
cancer-neuroblastoma. This additional income helps for outstanding medical costs and aids in the 
unknown lifelong journey our family will have together. 

  

 We host responsibly. Our family had rental properties for fifty years. With our youngest son’s 
cancer diagnosis we sold all of rental properties and solely concentrate on our guest house since 
it’s easy to manage being on the same grounds.  

  

 Please don’t take this away from us, we appreciate your time. Thank you! 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Danielle Miskov-Dziak 


